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14  Connétable K. Shenton-Stone of St. Martin of the Chairman of the States
Employment Board regarding provisions for bonuses in the contracts of the Chief
executive and other senior members of staff: [0Q.190/2018]

Will the chairman advise whether contracts of employment for the chief executive and other senior
members of staff make any provision for payment of bonuses and, if so, will any bonuses be paid in
the current year?

The Connétable of St. Ouen (Deputy Chairman, States Employment Board - rapporteur):

Unfortunately, the chairman is indisposed and | would be grateful for the House’s consent for me to
answer this question as | have answered previous ones.

The Deputy Bailiff:

Yes, that is probably the only way that the question is going to get an answer.

The Connétable of St. Ouen:

The answer is that there are no provisions for bonuses within States contracts at any level of the
organisation and, therefore, there will be no bonuses paid in the current year.

The Deputy Bailiff:

Supplementary, Connétable?

The Connétable of St. Martin:

No, I think that answers the question. | had heard rumours whirling around and thought the best
way to deal with a rumour was to find out whether it is fact or fiction. [Approbation]



